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Meals on Wheels delivery volunteers needed! Sign-up today on the Opportunities Table. 
 
Want to spend a few hours a week volunteering? Kids’ Block/The Block is looking for volunteers. Mondays, 
Tuesdays & Thursdays. You can choose the day and the amount of time you would like to volunteer. Call Helen at 
454-4026 to sign-up! 
 
INSPIRATION HILLS SUMMER CAMP Registration Opened on February 1 | Register online at inspirationhills.org. In 
celebration of 50 years of ministry at Inspiration Hills, this year’s Summer Camp theme will be based on Hebrews 
13:8, Christ is the Same Yesterday, Today, and Forever! Inspiration Hills offers a variety of Christ Centered camp 
experiences for kids from 1st-12th grade. Activities include swimming, team building activities, devotional and 
worship time, engaging chapel sessions, and more! Check out inspirationhills.org to learn more and register your 
camper online!  
 
NURSING HOME/ASSISTED LIVING RESIDENTS: 
Whispering Heights: Adriana Dykstra, Faye Gort, Marilyn Van Holland, Clara Bannick, Joyce Van Berkum, Viola Van 
Driel, Gerri Reinke. Pleasant Acres, Hull: Ann Jansen, Duane Ver Mulm. Fellowship Village, Inwood: Jeanette Van 
Beek; RiverView Ridge: Lucy Ymker, Judi Dorhout, Marv & Ella Hoogendoorn, Wayne & Judy Groeneweg, Wilma 
Schneider.  
 
CHURCH SUPPORTED MISSIONARIES: 
Brian and Elizabeth Bruxvoort in AK; Amy and Seung Kim in Bangladesh; Brian and Donna Renes in Sioux Center; 
Dr. Yohannes Bekele in Ethiopia; Josh & Alison Perkins in United Arab Emirates. 
 
Community Announcements 
 
Guiding Star Siouxland's Annual Fundraising Gala will be held March 7 at 6:30pm at Terrace View Event Center in 
Sioux Center. Join your local pro-life ministry as we unveil a groundbreaking announcement that we believe, after 
years of development, will reshape the future of women's healthcare—creating a culture where womanhood is 
celebrated and supported at every stage of life. Panelists include Abby Dahl, who chose life at 17 years old, and 
Sarah Hurm, who underwent a successful abortion pill reversal treatment. Registration information can be found at 
www.guidingstarsiouxland.org or by calling 712-266-3282. 
 
Dr. John Vonder Bruegge, a renowned New Testament professor and Greek scholar from Northwestern College, 
invites you to embark on an unforgettable trip to Greece-May 28, 2025-June 7. 2028. This journey includes visits to 
ancient Greek sites, several stops from the Apostle Paul’s missionary travels, and other significant historical and 
biblical locations. This is a wonderful opportunity for those interested in deepening their understanding of the Bible 
and history while exploring the rich culture of Greece. For more information, please contact The Travel Advantage 
at 712-722-3727. This trip is sponsored by Northwestern College and The Travel Advantage. 
 

http://www.guidingstarsiouxland.org/

